
From the Principal
Dear Families,
We have had an exciting term of
learning and growing. Every day I have
the privilege of going into classrooms,  
listening to children who are so excited
to share about what they have been
learning.
Phonics Screening Checks
This term  our Year 1 children have been
working with their class teachers and 

St Marys Public School
YELLAMUNDIE Darug word for storyteller

Where every child is excited to learn and grow every day.  

Mrs Embury to complete Phonics Screening Checks. These checks are designed to
help us understand the strengths of our children and to determine if we have
children who need extra support in mastering phonics skills

Boys Basketball
Congratulations to our Boys Basketball Knockout
Team. They continued to show great heart and
strength in their game against Regentville Public
School. While the  Regentville team delivered great
strengths in basketball, our team displayed grit,
determination and  some great rugby league skills.
Well done team, and a huge thanks to Mrs McKenzie
and Mrs Giles. 2024, here we come!

Book Week
Thank you to all families who were
able to join us for our annual book
parade. The Parade was
amazing.Thank you to our staff,
parents and children who spent
time to make such wonderful
costumes that highlighted our  
favourite books.

Robert Linas
Principal - St Marys Public School



Open Day and 
Book Week

Classroom visits were filled with
happy students and families.



What's happening?
Senior Dance represented

our school during Education
Week.

Good luck at Dance Festival next few week.

This term, we had Brolga Dance crew visiting students and
teaching dance.



Merit Certificates Term 3

KB- Silas, Ilaisa, JC, Kade
KW-Hunter, Isla, Elvic, Georgina 
1/2G-Koby, Zaharah, Ash, Dillon 
1D- Elijah, Tylan, Rocco, Woody
2B- Charlotte, Philomena, Abigail, Darini
3/4D- Maria, Willow, Dels, Katrina
3/4G- Caroline, Yalini, Manraj, Aiden
4/5B- 
5/6M- Rudra, Kruze, Samiha, Krystal
5/6W- Krishiv, Zahra, Ruby, Jemma

PBL Term 3

KB- Amelia-Rose, Isabella, Ruby, Darren
KW-Faith, Gianna, Ariah, Michael 
1/2G- Chithesh, Zyon, Rayne, Nina
1D- Rocco, Farasat, Alvik, Azaria
2B- Aliya, Grace, Subhan, Evelyn
3/4D- Daisy, Mia-Rose, Zaaiah, Kiera
3/4G- Nunni, Audrija, Ivy, Charles
4/5B- 
5/6M- Darius, Vili, Ali, Codie
5/6W- Nicole, Aakash, Ayush, Izaac

Calendar

Every Friday- 9am - 10:30am Helping Hands

Wednesday Mornings Play Group

Tuesday September 5- Dance Matinee
 Twilight September 6

Wednesday September 13 P-1 Carnival

Last day of term- Friday September 22

Breakfast Club closes at 8.50am 
every morning.

Enrolments
We are accepting Kindergarten and Preschool
enrolments for 2024. Help us by dropping
pamphlets into neighbours and ensuring family
and friends are informed. See Mrs McLister or Ms
Rankine for information.

https://stmarys-p.sentral.com.au/webcal/calendar/1?type=term&value=2023-02-22#

